
Dorothv Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To : 
cc: 
Subject: 

Jeff Bates 
Thursday, April 20,2006 I :30 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 
Victor McKay; Marguerite Lockard; Robyn.Holland@BELLSOUTH.COM 
DN 060069-TP - BellSouth/SBC Long Distance - Adoption of BST/GulfPines 

Dorothy, 

The above agreement is styled as an IURC in CMS but should be shown as an adoption (submodule d) and the docket 
title should be revised to: "Request for approval of adoption of existing interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and GulfPines Communications, LLC by SBC Long Distance, 
LLC d/b/a SBC Long Distance." 

The transmittal letter didn't accurately reflect the nature of the filing. 

In addition to the change in the docket title and submodule, this agreement should be withdrawn since GulfPines is not 
certificated by the Commission. I've contacted BST regarding this and am sending this to them via cc. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Assistant 
Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-41 3-6539 

CMP 
CQM 

CTR 

ECR 

GCL 

OPC 

RCA 

SCR 

SGA 

SEC J 
OTH 

1 

HICUMEHT Pi!.it.'!?FR - CAT!' 

0 3 5 2 0  6 P ~ a . l ~  

F PSC - C OMM 1 S S t ON Ci.  F f: ? 


